
CLASS PENNY WARS RULES 

 

Robins, Starlings, Kingfishers and Owls will each 

have their own class Penny Wars bottle to fill with 

loose change. 

 

The competition will run from Friday 13th  

September until Friday 10th January. 

 

There will be a class prize for the fastest bottle 

filled and the most money collected. 

 

Just remember, it’s just a bit of fun! 


